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Hooray! Hooray! We’re on our way!
That is the opening line from one of Wayne’s favorite children’s books — The Bears’ Vacation. We are very 
close to launching out to serve full-time with Mexican Medical Ministries. 

What a blessing it is to be part of the work that God is doing. We are grateful to have family and friends 
(new and old) encouraging and praying for us along the way. It’s hard to believe that our call to “Go!” was 
almost two years ago, and it’s been less than a year since the board appointed us as full-time missionaries. 
Very soon, we will go and serve indefinitely. “Hooray! Hooray! We’re on our way!” 

We are praising and thanking God because here is the exciting news — with one-time gifts our first year 
support is at 90%! 

We can reach 100% of our first year goal if 12 more 
supporters join our team at $40/month. The Bible 
says in Acts 13:3 — “Then, when they had fasted and 
prayed and laid their hands on them, they sent them 
away.”  

Will you pray and consider being part of the team to send us 
away? Call it a “holy shove” if you will. 

To partner with us financially in this ministry, please send a 
check payable to “Mexican Medical” with a note enclosed 
designating your gift to Wayne and Erin Hilliker. There is also a 
link to donate on the website. 

Our launching out date is drawing near. Our tickets to 
Guanajuato are purchased and we leave for language school on 
September 1st. We have reserved a small studio apartment to 
live in for the time we are there. We are both excited and eager to develop and improve our Spanish 
language skills. 

The first weekend in August we are having a garage sale. It has been a unique challenge to decide what to 
keep and what to sell or pass along. Our goal is to be able to store everything we plan to keep in a 5’ x 8’ 
cargo trailer. We are still seeking the one for us — please pray with us for this need! 

Thank you for the privilege of serving together with you in the ministry of Mexican Medical (2 Corinthians 
4:15). Looking ahead: 

July 21-28 — Trip to Chiapas with an outreach team serving at the hospital in Palenque 
August 3-4 — Garage sale 
August 19 — “Send off Social” at Tuolumne Community Baptist Church 
September 1 — Leave for Guanajuato (language school) 

Wayne and Erin Hilliker 
wayne.hilliker@gmail.com 
eghilliker@gmail.com 
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